
From: Don Edwards   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:05 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Dear clerk: 
I am writing in reference to the GRIDS2/MCR plan . 
My letter is intended for the May 17th Statutory Public meeting. 
I support the protection of farmland! 
I support climate resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods in Hamilton. 
Please , do the right thing for my children and grandchildren! 
Do not allow urban sprawl over farmland. 
Thank you. 
Don Edwards 
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